
BusRight is coming to your school soon!
We are partnering with BusRight, a school bus technology company, to enhance safety, efficiency, and 

visibility in our transportation operation. As part of this partnership, we'll be rolling out BusRight's bus 

tracking app for parents. The BusRight Parent App will allow you to track your child's bus route in real time, 

directly from your phone.

What does this mean for you?
If you are a parent of a bus rider, you’ll be able to create an account 

and view your child’ bus route, live stop ETAs, and more!

When can I access the app?
Hold tight! We’re getting BusRight set up internally and will be 

launching to the community in the coming months. When it’s 

launch-ready for your students’ bus routes, we’ll send you an email 

that walks you through how to create an account.



Please ensure that you have a valid email in the district SIS.

View Your Child’s Routes

Switch routes to view morning and afternoon 
runs or routes for multiple children.

Know Where the Bus Is

View the real-time ETA to your child’s stop.

Receive Notifications

Manage notifications settings to receive alerts when 
your child’s bus starts its trip and arrives at their stop.

See more info at our Frequently Asked Questions page, or 

contact us at support@busright.com

Keep track of your child’s journey to and from school right from your smartphone.


